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Comments: Helicopters, cement mixers, and other motorized equipment do not belong in designated wilderness.

Obviously, they would degrade solitude and other wilderness characteristics. If the shelter was built by packing in

supplies, it clearly could be repaired the same way.

 

The U.S. Forest Service again is demonstrating that is an enemy of the entire wilderness concept, not a steward.

Micromanaging mother nature is a piss-poor approach. 


